
 
 

  

 

address: 
An tÚdarás Rialála Limistéir Mhuirí / Maritime Area Regulatory 

Authority 

2ú hUrlár, Teach Menapia, Páirc Ghnó Dhraighní Draighneach Loch 

Garman, Y35RF29. 

2nd Floor, Menapia House, Drinagh Business Park, Drinagh, 

Wexford, Y35RF29. 

email: 
licence@mara.gov.i

e   
 

website: 

www.maritimeregulator.i

e 

University College Cork 

 

By email only to   

 

Date: 22/08/2025             Reference: MUL240028       

   

Request for additional information in accordance with section 117(3) of the Maritime Area 

Planning Act 2021 in respect of licence application reference number MUL240028 

 

 

Dear , 

 

I refer to the above licence application received by the Maritime Area Regulatory Authority 

(MARA) on 11/11/2024. MARA considers that it requires the additional information as set out 

below, in order to determine the licence application: 

 

a) Please provide a map showing all proposed maritime usage sites within the Irish EEZ, that 

is, excluding those located in Northern Irish waters 

b) Please confirm the maximum number of maritime usage sites within the Irish EEZ is 39 

no. CIL navigation buoys. 

c) Please define the number of maritime usage sites to be included in your pilot project 

d) Please confirm permission has been granted by the Commissioner of Irish Lights to use 

their navigation markers for this purpose 

 

The requested information should be submitted to MARA within 4 weeks of the date of this notice, 

i.e by 19/09/2025, in order for MARA to assess the licence application.  

 

 

Please direct any queries to licence@mara.gov.ie. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Joanne Staunton 

Maritime Usage Licensing Team 

MARA 

 

mailto:licence@mara.gov.ie

